Attention Parents & Students:

The Michigan Abstinence Program
now has a “FACEBOOK” page!

To view, make comments, or like it,please
20 to:

Tuscola County Health Department
Abstinence Education Prosram.

*Check out some of the activities the
students have done and the information they
have learned during the program.



